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Heber Valley Children’s Choir is a local music education program
designed for Heber Valley children. They study all genres of music,
including traditions from around the world.

Between their three directors, they have decades of experience in
professional singing, music education, musicology, performance, and
more. Working together they provide an opportunity for children in
our community (including their own children) to learn music and
experience the joy of singing.  

HVCC is passionate about keeping their program both high-quality
and accessible. “We teach the things we wished we had learned as
young music students: theory, music history, healthy vocal
technique, and more” “It’s important to us that students study
substantial repertoire; we tackle advanced songs each semester,
including pieces in many different styles and languages.”

Learn more about HVCC by visiting their website 
www.hebervalleychildrenschoir.com

What does the Art Council do?

OUR VISION

GRANTS
PROMOTE 

PERFORMING ARTS CENTER

The Wasatch County Arts
Council exists to support and
coordinate the efforts of
organizations committed to
Wasatch County as a premier
destination for visual and
performing arts.

Each year, we give out grants to
local groups to help increase
participation in the arts. Funds
may be used to help promote,
advertise & develop art
organizations & events.

We help promote art groups
& events through our
monthly newsletter, social
media posts & our website.
Help us reach more people
by sharing our posts &
newsletters.  

The Wasatch County Arts Council
has undertaken a large project to
research the need, design, and
construction of a new arts center.
Our project is well underway & is
being driven by a team of
experienced local residents
committed to bringing this valuable
asset to our community.   
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